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SUMMARY
<i>Requires hospice program licensed by Oregon Health Authority to identify patients in need of
palliative care, provide information to patients, residents and families of patients about palliative care
and facilitate patient access to palliative care.</i>]

Permits licensed hospice program to provide palliative care without obtaining in-home care agency
license.

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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